
As an esthetician I support this bill. By approving this bill we can continue to be allowed to use the devices we have been using for 
years. These devises are critical to our abilities as estheticians to perform the services we provide. To have these devises removed 
from our scope of practice would greatly impact our ability to continue providing the services we currently offer.  
This bill will also define the scope of practice for eyebrow and eyelash services which is a grey area right now. 
I feel this bill gives a much better clarification on scope of practice and brings together the Board of Cosmotolgy and the Board of 
Advanced Estheticians which is greatly needed for the coherency and consistency of the scopes of practice to be inline with each 
other.  
The impact of this bill not passing and leaving Esthetics and advances Esthetics with reduced and conflicting scopes of practice can 
cause legal and financial hardship on the Estheticians who have been trained and using these devices for years.  This bill will give a 
define line to the scope of practice that is needed.  Thank you.  


